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      Public Notice  
 
April 17 – April 19, 2024, portions of Fox Hall Road will be closed for storm 
pipe and road repairs.  Some residents may be impacted and will need to 
take detours around the construction.  The following addresses on Fox Hall 
Road will be impacted, 206, 208, 210, 213, 215, 217.   
The noted detour is Washington Ave and Lincoln Dr. 
Please direct any questions or concerns to Public Works Director, Bernie Hall 
at 252-223-4418 
 
    


